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The Minnesota Adult Abuse Reporting Center (MAARC) will launch July 1, 2015.  This 

is an updated process notification from that outlined in a DHS memo in early June, 2014. 
The update is in response to requests from law enforcement agencies.  

 
Law enforcement notifications for emergencies and for needs for immediate protection of 

a vulnerable adult are a separate process.   
 

For your agency to receive adult abuse notification reports from MAARC please respond 
to the survey found at:  

 

http://surveys.dhs.state.mn.us/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=143378913386 

 

Each agency will be asked to provide a qualified, secure email address to the Department 
of Human Services at the address listed below as soon as possible. A qualified email 
address is: 

 Secure 

 Checked frequently, no less than every 24 hours (including weekends and 

holidays) 

The survey consists of 7 questions: 
 

 Agency name 

 Jurisdiction, including city and county 

 Secure email address  

 Contact and phone number for follow-up questions 

 24-hour agency emergency phone contact information 

 
Please direct questions to  

Kathleen.Gomez@state.mn.us  
651-431-6362 
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